
From: Carroll, Carson W. 
Sent: Friday, September 28, 2007 2:27:33 PM 
To: Hoover, William J. 
Subject: Phoenix FD SWB Investigation 

Last night (9/27/07) from 8 PM to 1 AM this morning the ATF MCO were 
working closely in coordination with the ATF Phoenix AZ. Field Division 
and the Government of Mexico (GOM) i.e., Aduanas, PGR, CENAPI and AFI, 
regarding weapons going south through the US/Mexico Nogales, AZ. Border. 
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